
Happy Term 1!
We hope that you had a wonderful summer holiday and
that you and your child(ren) are feeling excited to begin
your Year 2 journey. We have lots of exciting things to

do and learn this year and this newsletter will give you a
brief outline of what to expect in Term 1.

In Maths, we are going to be revising our

understanding of number up to 20, to start with!

In English we will be focusing on a range of grammar

skills to begin our writing journeys this year. We will

then move on to learning about non-fiction and write

our own non-chronological reports.

In our afternoon subjects we will be exploring Thomas

Gainsborough in Art, different structures in DT, The

Gunpowder Plot in History, Continents and Oceans in

Geography, Biology of living things in Science and

religious stories in RE.

Homework will go home on a 

Friday and must be returned 
on a Wednesday.

Little Wandle books will go 

home on a Friday and must 

be returned Monday.

Indoor PE is on a Monday 

and Outdoor PE is on a 

Thursday.

When using your child’s 

contact book, please record 

any reading that is done at 

home and also any key 

messages.

Please continue to use 

Spelling Shed, TT Rockstars  

and Numbots to help your 

child with their learning.

Log ins will be stuck in your 

child's contact book ASAP.

NOTES FROM YOUR TEACHERS REMINDERS

WHAT ARE WE LEARNING?

UPCOMING EVENTS

AT HOME

Term    1

Monday 9th September - Year one parent meeting. 
Thursday 3rd October- Open Classroom 
Thursday 17th October- PTA Disco
Tuesday 22nd October- Last Day of Term
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